July 19, 1967

J. B. Adamson
P. O. Box 186
Loco Hills, New Mexico

Re: Castle & Wigzell, Gulf State
Lake Pool

Dear Mr. Adamson:

This office has received notice of approval of your blanket New
Mexico plugging tond. Therefore, the subject well may now be transfer=
red into your name asz wc have previously discussed. Please file three
copies of Form C-104 showing the change in ownership completing Sections
I, II, III and VI of the form. Section III should show that the well
is a water injection well,

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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